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Welcome to the EFRA AGM 2025 

On behalf of EFRA, I am delighted to invite you to the EFRA Annual General Meeting 2025, which will take place in Alicante, Spain, at 
the Hotel Alicante Golf from 7th to 9th November 2025. 
The meeting will once again be held fully in person. Due to the costs and practical inconveniences involved, a virtual or hybrid format 
is not considered feasible for the foreseeable future. 
Together with this invitation, you will receive the necessary documents. We kindly ask that you review the information contained in 
Packages 1 and 2 within your Federation and among your members prior to the meeting. Arriving with a coordinated position will 
allow us to conduct the AGM efficiently, understand proposals clearly, and make well-informed decisions together. 
The associations appointed as auditors for 2025 – Gerhard Steinböck (OFMAV) and Joan Rosell (AECAR) – are kindly requested to 
reserve approximately two hours, around 17:00, to examine the accounts at the EFRA office. 
We also look forward to welcoming you to the Welcome Dinner on Friday, 7th November at 20:00 – an opportunity to meet in a 
relaxed and friendly setting before the formal sessions begin. 
Please ensure that the registration form for your accommodation requirements is completed and returned on time. Kindly do not 
convert the form to PDF, as it is used directly from the Excel file for room allocations. An invoice for the AGM will be issued 
accordingly. 
Regarding transportation, while the hotel voucher mentions a shuttle service option, availability is limited and the cost is relatively 
high. We therefore wish to inform you that EFRA will not be offering a dedicated shuttle. We recommend sharing a taxi with other 
delegates (approximately €40 from the airport), or alternatively, taking the bus to Alicante city centre for around €3 and then a taxi to 
the hotel for about €10. The tram is also a convenient option at around €2, with the hotel located just a few minutes’ walk from the 
nearest station. 
Should you have any questions or special requests regarding your stay, please do not hesitate to contact our Secretary or Treasurer, 
who will be happy to assist with the arrangements. 
On behalf of the Executive and the Board, I look forward to welcoming you to Alicante for what promises to be a constructive and 
successful AGM. 

With kind regards, 
Jacqueline Aebi 

EFRA President 

 


